
June 7, 1968 
 
The town board met with Lakeville on Fire protection contract at the town hall.  Mayor 

Aronson explained the situation.  Motion by W.M. Curry to pay ½ the section charge to 
Lakeville ($13.00 per section) and to pay $75.00 first hour per call and $30.00 additional 
hours.  Seconded by Wachter.  Passed. 
 

Motion by W.M. Curry to grant building permits to Leigh Mallery, S.E. Vick and Mid 
Continent Steel Corp. (Airlake).  Seconded by Wachter.  Passed. 
 
Clerk was instructed to send a letter to Lawrence Fredrickson regarding junk yard.  

 
Bills were ordered paid. 
 
Graveling and washouts discussed. 

 
H.O. Leine 

Clerk 
 


